
BEAR RIVER BAND of ROHNERVILLE RANCHERIA
266KEISNERRD LOLETA, CA 95551-9707 PHONE 707-733-1900 FAX 707-733-1723

Office of the Vice Chairperson

To:

Ms. Connie Beck

Humboldt County Board of Supervisors

Ms. Beck,

I am writing to inform you that the Bear River Band of the Rohnerville Rancheria is not in
support of the Consulting Agreement with Red Deer Consulting for tribally-specific cultural
advising. There are other possibilities that may be explored as opposed to having one
organization provide the same service to multiple tribes.

As you well know, culture is important tribal communities and we hope you hear Bear
River's voice on the matter.

Please contact me should you have any questions.

Best,

Edwin Smith

Vice Chairperson
Edwinsmith@brb-nsn.mv

(707)834-6480
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Hayes, Kathy

From: Sundberg, Ryan
Sent: Monday, July 23, 2018 5:35 PM
To: Hayes, Kathy
Subject: Fwd: Comment on C 14

Can you send this to the Board as well?
Thanks,
Ryan

Get Outlook for ICS

From: Garth Sundberg <GSundberg@trinidadrancheria.com>

Sent: Monday, July 23, 2018 4:39:28 PM

To: Sundberg, Ryan; kathy@co.humboldt.ca.u$

Subject: Comment on C 14

To the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors

My name is Garth Sundberg, Chairman of the Trinidad Rancheria. I would like to comment on item C 14 that
is on your agenda Tuesday, Consulting for Tribally-Specific Cultural Advising and Mentoring Services to
Children and Youth for July 1. 2018 through June 30, 2019. The Trinidad Rancheria would like the County to
hire a company that is able to represent ALL the Tribes and Rancherias in Humboldt County. The Current
provider has not been able to effectively work with the Trinidad Rancheria. We believe a great solution to this
would be to contract with Two Feathers. Two Feathers has been successfully working with all the Tribes in
Humboldt County for the last 20 years, and has the capacity and skill to complete these vital tasks.

Thank you for your consideration.

Garth Sundberg
Chairman

Trinidad Rancheria

Sent from my iPhone
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